
From: John McBrien  
Sent: Monday, May 16, 2022 11:39 AM 
To: clerk@hamilton.ca 
Subject: GRIDS2/MCR May 17th Public Meeting 
 

Voicing my support for the efforts to curb urban sprawl. 
Please keep up the push towards saving our farmland, intensifying our urban spaces, 
and moving to a greener and more sustainable future. 
 
John McBrien 
Ward 1  
Hamilton  
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